
-----Original Message----- 
From: Martha Richards [mailto:maplerichards@gmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, December 18, 2017 3:36 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: No northern pass 
 
Dear Ms Monroe, 
 
I am opposed to this unwanted and unneeded Foreign based energy project.  Whether it is Iran or 
Canada doesn’t make a difference.  We, the people of New Hampshire have consistently voted at least 
12 to 1 against it.  Why does the SEC not get it??  We do NOT want it to tear up downtown Plymouth 
that will force some businesses to close.  Unlike Eversource and the HydroQuebec, we need the SEC to 
listen to the citizens of New Hampshire.  Thank you. 
 
John Richards, Holderness, NH 
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